


faculty and want training on ethical issues as well so faculty are not in violation of said. 
They suggest linking travel funding to participation in conferences and attending faculty 
development sessions at UAF. They also want to see more accountability on what faculty 
gain from conference attendance in the form of thorough reports. They suggest waiting 
until after implementing this procedure before sending out a faculty survey so they can 
see what kinds of faculty development opportunities faculty are attending. 
 
After some discussion, Kelly suggested that the committee design the survey and have it 
sent out to all faculty, not just those represented by UNAC, through the Provost’s office. 
Joy feels that UNAC should do the survey since their funding is contingent on finding out 
what faculty want for development opportunities. 
 
V. New Business 
 
1. Policy and Regulations Review assignments: 
 
Joy recommended approval of Faculty Senate president-elect Jennifer Reynold’s 
revisions. We decided each committee member will read through the packet before our 
next meeting in December and report any issues at that time. 
 
VI. Next Meeting: Tuesday, December 13, 2011, 10:00 – 11:00 am, Bunnell 222 
 
V. Adjourned at 5:07 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kelly Houlton. 
 


